7 February 2006

David Fitzjohn Managing Director, Yum! Restaurants International 32 Goldsworth Rd. Woking GU21 1JT

Dear Mr. Fitzjohn,

PETA is asking KFC to eliminate the worst abuses that chickens suffer on the farms and in the slaughterhouses of its suppliers, including crippling injuries because of cruel breeding practices and the overuse of drugs, having their throats slit while still conscious, and being dunked into tanks of scalding-hot water while still alive and able to feel pain.

I urge KFC to adopt the recommendations of PETA—and its own animal welfare advisors—to ensure that the gentle, intelligent animals who end up in its boxes and buckets each day are treated with at least the bare minimum of respect.

Sincerely,

Traci Bingham

Traci Bingha